
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Community Unit 
School District 200, DuPage County, Illinois, that the tentative budget for 
said School District fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023, will be on file and 
conveniently available for public inspection at the School Service Center 
of the District at 130 West Park Avenue, Wheaton, IL, 60189 from and 
after 8:00 a.m. on July 13, 2023, until the public hearing on said budget. 
Said budget is also available for public inspection on the District website:  

https://www.cusd200.org/  

Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on said budget will be 
held at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 16, 2023, at The School Service 
Center, 130 West Park Avenue, Wheaton, Illinois 60189. Dated July 13, 
2023. 

BOARD OF EDUCATION WHEATON WARRENVILLE COMMUNITY 
UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 200, DUPAGE COUNTY, ILLINOIS 

By:  Dave Long, Secretary 
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